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Pinoy Ads <pinoyads@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 9:41 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Forex Retail

Dear Sir/Madam,
I’m totally against this proposal...

If the Margin ratio of 10:1 became effective, it only means that the Forex Trading
is only limited for RICH people. Where is the credibility of this proposal if the intention
is to eliminate or to minimize the capability of other people to trade?

Sincerely yours,
Jaime Sunga


